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'They're having full-
blown screaming
matches': Alexandra
Burke 'at war with
Strictly partner Gorka
Marquez for dating
show rival Gemma
Atkinson'

Our Girl: Michelle
Keegan strips off for
passionate sex scene
with hunky co-star Luke
Pasqualino... just
moments before his
horrific on-screen death

 Braless Chloe
Goodman leaves
NOTHING to the
imagination in a see-
through mesh top as
she joins sister Lauryn
at Nasty Gal bash

PICTURE EXCLUSIVE:
Jamie Foxx's baby
mama Kristin Grannis
FINALLY revealed as
she cuddles with their
daughter Annalise
Notoriously private

Famed diva Mariah
Carey keeps her $900
HEELS in place during
hand and footprint
ceremony at the TCL
Chinese Theatre in LA
Put her foot done

The latest innovations
rocking the beauty
world that you NEED to
know about - the inside
scoop from the experts!
SPONSORED

Going for gold! Busty
Rita Ora flaunts her
hourglass curves in a
sexy metallic swimsuit
as she stars in sizzling
new Tezenis campaign
Golden girl 

'Don't take my baby!':
Tyrese Gibson breaks
down in tears in tense
custody battle over
daughter... and says
he'll QUIT Fast &
Furious if Dwayne
Johnson joins

Strictly star Mollie
King confirms she's still
SINGLE amid AJ
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Pritchard romance
claims... and says she'd
love a 'big booty' in
fitness shoot

His own lucky charm!
Kate Upton awards
fiance Astros pitcher
Justin Verlander with a
passionate kiss after he
wins the World Series
First base! 

Not a Material Girl!
Make-up free Madonna
pinches her millions to
fly ECONOMY... as she
shuns her glam style for
modest outfit on flight
from London to Lisbon

'Ship shape!' Michael
Douglas and Catherine
Zeta-Jones get glam for
Jubilee Gala... ahead of
their 17th wedding
anniversary
Couple of legends

Demi Rose Mawby
frames her ample chest
in a leggy little black
dress as she leads a
stylish turnout at
NastyGal launch
Turning heads 

Having an EXcellent
time? Selena Gomez
and Justin Bieber
cuddle as they are seen
together for the THIRD
time in a week after her
split from The Weeknd

EXCLUSIVE:
'Delighted' Eddie
Redmayne and wife
Hannah expecting their
second child... as
glowing mum-to-be
debuts her baby bump

... before the sizzling
songstress shows off
her sensational figure in
a skimpy ab-flashing
crop top and shorts to
hit the gym 
Looking good 

Lottie Moss flashes
her nude lingerie in a
blazer dress as she co-
ordinates with gal pal
Tallia Storm at NastyGal
bash

Woah, Ms Lowe! Daisy
flashes her cleavage in
a scalloped bra top and
matching velvet co-
ords... after changing
out of prim full-length
frock
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Win a trip to Malta
Win a trip to Malta

Mikado
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WIN a case of Mikado &
become the office hero

Weight Watchers
Vegetarian? Gluten Free?
Higher carb? We've got a
range of options. Get
started now >

Manos
Introducing Turkey and
Cyprus to our portfolio.
Experience the authentic
Discover more >
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